Flotilla 87 Meeting Minutes, January 16, 2021

Unit: 113-08-07, Mendocino County
Date: 16 January, 2021
Meeting Start: 1105 via GoToMeeting

Attendees:
Steve Nilson, FC Glenn Funk, IPFC Lorrain Cheney
Leon Thomsen Helen Mackenzie Morris, VFC Madeleine Brink, SR

Division Attendees: MNone

Station Liaison: Mark Hoigaard, new liaison.

AP Status: Scott Smith, Jen Lewis

Guests: None.

Quorum: was met.

Previous Meeting Minutes: November 2020 meeting minutes were approved by unanimous vote.
Glenn moved, Lorraine seconded.

Station Liaison Report:

- The CG can now close bars in Oregon and Washington.

- Any boat less than 30 feet in length can be fined if it crosses the demarcation point (jetty tips); This
will come here soon.

- Commander Frederickson retires on June 8th, 2021.

- 80% of the station personnel have had the covid shot. The manufacturer used is Moderna and not
Pfizer. Mark will keep us informed as to who gets the vaccine. Auxiliarists, except for Glenn (because
of his age), Helen and the fuel team, will not get the Coast Guard's shots.

Flotilla Commander (FC) Report:
- From November's meeting: Proper wearing of uniforms is emphasized and online training is
available. The wearing of uniforms is not authorized at this time, however.

- Steve sent the schedule of meetings out.
- The Materials officer is needed; the FC, VFC or FN can't do it due to the rules; Lorraine volunteered

to be the Materials Officer.
- A possible new member, Marie Elena Simpson, has expressed interest in becoming a member; Bob

Gerbi will send the paperwork.

- The Division dies are $850 for this year.

- Regarding PE, we need to advertise the Safe Boating Course as a PSA to avoid a charge.
Madeleine will take care of this as PE Officer.

Schedule: The 2021 schedule will appear in next month’s report. The next Flotilla meeting is February
20th, 2021 at 11:00 via GoToMeeting.

Vice Flotilla Commander (VFC) Report:
FSO summary was submitted via email.

Other Staff Reports: n/a at this time.
Commendations, Awards and Member Recognition None to be presented at this time.
New and Continuing Business

- A reminder to wear uniforms properly when we can get out.
- The St. Patrick's Day luncheon has been canceled.



